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State of Colorado Receives Partners in Conservation Award 
 

Basin States and Federal Government Cooperate on Colorado River Basin Study 
 

Washington D.C. The State of Colorado, as well as the other cooperating partners in 
the Colorado River Supply and Demand Basin Study (“Colorado River Basin Study” or “Basin 
Study”), were presented today with the prestigious “Partners in Conservation Award” by the 
Department of the Interior.  This award was presented by Deputy Secretary David Hayes in 
recognition of the cooperation between these different entities on one of the most pressing 
natural resources issues in the Unites States--the future of the Colorado River basin. 
 
  The Colorado River Basin Study is the most comprehensive effort to date to quantify and 
address future supply and demand imbalances in the Colorado River Basin.  The Basin Study 
evaluates the reliability of the water dependent resources, and also outlines potential options and 
strategies to meet or reduce imbalances that are consistent with the existing legal framework 
governing the use and operation of the Colorado River.  To date, the Basin Study has published a 
number of interim reports and appendices, and the final report of the Basin Study is scheduled to 
be published by the end of November, 2012.   
 
 Jennifer Gimbel, Director of the Colorado Water Conservation Board, and Ted Kowalski, 
Chief of the Interstate, Federal and Water Information Section of the Colorado Water 
Conservation Board accepted the award on behalf of the State of Colorado.  “The Basin Study 
reflects the cooperative spirit in which the Colorado River Basin States have worked since the 
adoption of the 2007 Interim Guidelines,” Gimbel said.“Colorado and the other Basin States, the 
tribes, the federal government, and the many diverse stakeholders must continue to work 
together in order to address the difficult water imbalances facing the southwestern United States 
in the next half century.  It is clear that there are no silver bullets, but rather we must explore and 
develop multiple options and strategies in order to meet our projected future water 
supply/demand imbalance.” 
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